
 

30 May 2017  

Recycling Collection 

 

3-5  June 2017  

WAORRA Bencubbin 360 Off 
Road Rally 

 

20 June 2017 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Beacon Country Club 

 

22 May 2017 
 

 
SHIRE OFFICE CLOSURE 
The Shire office will be closed on Friday 9 June 2017 from 12.30pm while 
administration staff attend a training event.  The office will re-open as per 
normal at 9am on Monday 12 June.   
 
ROAD CLOSURES 
Please be advised that the following 
sections of road will be closed for the 
Bencubbin 360 Off Road Racing event.  We 
apologise for any inconvenience that this 
may cause.   
 
The following roads will be closed between 
the hours of 8am and 4pm on Saturday 3

rd
 

June; 
 

 
Beacon-Bencubbin Road (Monger St to Hogan Rd) 
Bencubbin-Gabbin Road (Monger St to Mandiga Rd) 
Muggan-Gabby Road (Beacon Back Rd to Mandiga-Marindo Rd) 
Beacon Back Road (Bencubbin-Gabbin Rd to Collins Rd) 
Hiscox Road (Bencubbin-Gabbin Rd to Brooks Rd) 
Murray Street (Monger St to Rowlands St) 
Rowlands Street 

 
The following roads will be closed in addition to the above roads between 
7am and 5pm on Sunday 4

th
 June; 

 
Mandiga Road (Koorda-Bullfinch Rd to Bencubbin-Gabbin Rd) 
Kett Road (Koorda-Bullfinch Rd to Bencubbin-Gabbin Rd) 

Gobbart Road (Koorda-Bullfinch Rd to Bencubbin-Gabbin Rd) 

Bencubbin-Gabbin Road (Monger St to Pauley Rd) 

   
Strictly no traffic is permitted on these sections of road during this 
period.  If you have any questions regarding the closures please contact 

the Shire on 9685 1202 during office hours.  



REQUEST FOR TENDER 
BUILDING MAINTENANCE SERVICES 

Tender – MM03.16/17 
 
In accordance with section 3.57(1) of the Local Government Act 1995 tenders are invited for the 
Building and Maintenance Services with the Shire of Mt Marshall for a period of 3 years with an 
option for a further 2 years. 
 
Tender documents can be requested from Nadine Richmond on 08 9685 1202 or 
ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au as well as being available on the Shire’s website 
www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 
Tenders close at 4pm on  2 June 2017 and are to be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked 
‘Tender MM03.16/17’.  Tenders may be deposited in the Tender Box situated in the foyer of the 
Shire Office, Monger Street, Bencubbin, or posted to be received by the due date, to the Shire of Mt 
Marshall, PO Box 20, Bencubbin WA 6477.  Tenders will not be accepted via fax or email. 
 
Tenders received after the closing time/date, will not be considered.  Canvassing of Councillors or 
staff will disqualify.  Any questions are to be submitted in writing and written responses will be 
provided as well as being published on our website.   
 
John Nuttall  
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 


